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REQUEST FOR COMMENTS 
 

 
Energy Safety held a workshop to discuss proposed edits to the Draft Electrical Undergrounding Plan 
Guidelines on July 25, 2024. Following the workshop, Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) submitted to the 
2023-UPs Docket1 “Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Topics for Discussion on the Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety’s Revised Draft SB884/EUP Guidelines.” Energy Safety is soliciting comments 
from stakeholders on issues raised by PG&E and other topics discussed at the workshop. Comments 
are due August 8, 2024 – Energy Safety requests that comments be submitted to the 2023-UPs 
Docket and emailed to electricalundergroundingplans@energysafety.ca.gov.  
 

 
1 Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety. Docket # 2023-UPs Docket Log. Project: EUP Guideline Development. 
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